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Builders and Remodelers Association of Greater Boston (BRAGB) is holding a new member special
this month. As the Greater Boston Chapter of NAHB they advocate for the industry to ensure that all
members are protected from unreasonable regulatory requirements and restrictions that adversely
affect their bottom-line growth. Your support ensures that sound practices will shape the future of
the homebuilding industry. BRAGB/NAHB members get the very best information, advocacy,
education and networking opportunities in a unique Three-in-One Membership! When you join your
BRAGB, you automatically become a full member at the state and national level. That's three
memberships for the price of one. NAHB offers plenty of resources to help each member make the
most of this investment and connect with the benefits they value most. For more information visit
www.bragb.org.
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